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Friendly Reminders  
 Please ensure all personal items are stored at the end of 

each day from your lawn to allow  our landscaping vendors 

to cut the grass. 

 Pets are to be supervised and on leash when out in the 

community.  Please remember to pick up after your four 

legged family members! 

 Pools need to be emptied and stored after each use. 

 Please contact Waste Management at (800)796-9696 to 

schedule any bulk items that may need to be disposed of. 

 Trailers and RVs are not permitted to be stored on site. They 

are allowed for a 24 hour period for on loading and off 

loading purposes.  

 If your lease renews mid month please check your ledger for 

any balance you may owe.  

 Keep a look out in your emails! Renewal letters will now be 

sent through your email. If you need to update your email 

please contact the front office at (847)689-4312 

 

Contact Information 

1710 Cavin Drive, Bldg. 8100, Great Lakes, IL 60088 

Phone: 847-689-4312 • Fax: 847-689-4315 

Facebook: @GreatLakesFamilyHousing 

Back to School Gift Pick Up! Look for the 

details on the back of this newsletter.  

SAVE THE DATE 
 

August 10th 
Donuts with the Office  

When: August 10, 2022 0830-0930 
Where: Two Locations! Main Office 1710 Cavin 

Drive Great Lakes IL 60088 and Ft Sheridan Park 
on the corner of Johnston Drive and Patten Road 

 
Stop by to grab a cup of coffee and a donut! Your 
resident service team will be available to chat and 

answer any questions you may have! 
 

*While Supplies Last  
 

 
 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

Dear HMC Residents,  

I recently passed my one year anniversary since joining 

Hunt Military Communities as the new CEO. I have 

traveled to most of our communities and have met with 

many of our residents. The experiences and feedback have 

allowed us to make important strategic decisions and 

priorities to improve our service delivery and resident 

experience across the country. We are excited to continually pursue 

improvements necessary to serve you better and sustain our military 

communities.  

Last August, I committed to reviewing best practices and refining services and 

programs. Since then we have completed resident focus groups in almost all 

of our communities. The feedback has helped us to identify specific areas that 

are most important to you such as improving communication, focus on 

consistency in customer service, and enhanced community events to bring 

our residents together. Resident focus groups will be something we doing 

continuously across the country so we can get direct feedback from you on 

our service delivery and communities. Thank you to everyone who 

participated, and we always value your feedback. 

 

Semper Fidelis,  

 

 

Brian Stann  

President and Chief Executive Officer  

Hunt Military Communities  

 

 

Our CEO’s Message 



navygreatlakesfamilyhousing.com 

August 2nd  

City of North Chicago-National Night Out  

Tuesday, August 2, 2022 1745-1815 

Wyoming Avenue Between Great Lakes Drive and Meridian Drive 

North Chicago PD and the North Chicago FD will be hosting this 

event. Food, dunk tank, giveaways, drill teams, and more! 

National Night Out is an annual community-building campaign that promotes 

police-community partnerships and neighborhood camaraderie to make our 

neighborhoods safer, more caring places to live. National Night Out enhances 

the relationship between neighbors and law enforcement while bringing back a 

true sense of community. Furthermore, it provides a great opportunity to bring 

police and neighbors together under positive circumstances.  

HAPPENING AROUND 
THE TOWN 

August 13th 

Navy Civilian Hiring Fair  

Saturday, August 13, 2022  

Open to the Public 

Navy CYP and MWR will be hiring on the spot. Please visit 

NavyLifeGL.com/jobs for more information.  

Back to School Gift Pick Up  

When: August 19th 2022 1500-1600 

Where: Two Locations! Main Office 1710 Cavin Drive Great 

Lakes IL 60088 and Ft Sheridan Park on the corner of Johnston 

Drive and Patten Road  

Stop by to pick up a special gift for your back to school-er! 

Some will have a mystery gift card hidden inside! Can’t wait to 

see you there! 

*While Supplies last! 

August 2nd 

Lake Forest Day Carnival 

Tuesday, August 2nd, 2022 1800-2200  

Wednesday, August 3rd, 2022 1100-2200 

West Park, Green Bay Road/Woodland Road  

Lake Forest, IL 60045 

Come one come all and join in for thrilling rides, Great Music, fun 

face painting, carnival games that kids love, popcorn, elephant 

ears, hot dogs, burgers, BBQ, hot-buttered roasted corn, ice cold 

beverages and more!  

Live Music  

Free Admission 


